								
Paul Onuoha
155 An Sean Bhaile
Doughiska
Galway



Matondo Massamba & Mayazi Nathanael Kylian
40 Av. General Guisan 
1800 Vevey
Switzerland

September 25th 2012

Dear Matondo Massamba and Nathanael Kylian

It is my pleasure to invite you to Ireland on your coming holiday which is going to take Place from the 15th  October till 27th October 2012.
I will take care of them in my home at the above address in Galway.

Thanks

Yours truly

			
In-law  Paul  Onuoha











							             
